
                                                                                                                                                 

5 May 2014  
 

MEDIA RELEASE  
 

ZEN - NOH 2014 World Team Table Tennis Championships Welcome Back for 
Singapore Paddlers  
 
Congratulations to our Women’s Team for winning the bronze medal and our Men’s Team for their 
best finish (Top 5) at the ZEN - NOH 2014 World Team Table Tennis Championships. 
 
Our Singapore paddlers will be arriving Singapore on Tuesday, 6 May 2014 via SQ637 at 1720hrs – 
Terminal 3.    
 
Please come and join us with your photographer in welcoming the national paddlers back.     

 

STTA Sponsors:   

 

                 

         

             

 

 


